
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Road expansion
Date: 25 September 2022 17:36:29

Dear Madam,
I along with many others object to the planned 'road improvements' near Stonehenge'. We
need better rail links not more tarmac. The proposed scheme will damage the stones due
to the emissions of vehicles, and it will be a long time, if ever that all vehicles are
electrically powered. Take a lesson from other countries where rail and bus work
seamlessly together.

Yours sincerely,

Dr David Manovitch




